
 Thinking About  
Estate Planning?

Couple Creates a Legacy

For many Americans, estate planning is often put off  

for another day. Many assume it’s either too intimidating 

or complicated—or they simply aren’t sure what 

decisions to make. Fortunately, PIH Health Foundation 

offers a free estate planning service that can make the 

process simpler. 

Nathan Honda MD, a pathologist at PIH Health Hospital - 

Whittier and previous Chair of the PIH Health Foundation 

Board, recently went through the estate planning process 

with his wife, Helen—and both were glad they did. In the 

process of formalizing their estate plan, they chose to 

leave a gift to PIH Health and in so doing, became new 

members of the PIH Health Legacy Society. 

process,” said Helen. “It was something we needed 

to do, but would have never gotten around to doing it 

without a nudge. We’re so glad we took this step  

and are proud to leave a legacy gift to PIH Health.” 

For more details about the PIH Health Legacy Society 

and our free estate planning service, please contact the 

PIH Health Foundation at 562.698.0811 Ext. 81598.

Helen and Nathan Honda MD, PIH Health Legacy Society members


